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Follow-Up Circular: Grandparents Day Celebration 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we approach the Grandparents Day Celebration on October 11, 2024, we would like to remind you of a few 
important details to ensure this event is memorable for both the students and their grandparents. 

 
Registration Reminder: 
If you have not yet registered your child’s grandparents for the event, either in person or online, we kindly 
request that you do so at your earliest convenience. Please use the following link to confirm their 
attendance: Grandparents Day Registration. 
 

Grade 1-4 Special Activity: 
On this special day, students from Grade 1 to Grade 4 will have the opportunity to express their love and 
appreciation for their grandparents through a heartfelt activity. Each student will either write a letter or draw a 
picture to send to their grandparents. 
 

To make this meaningful, we ask for your help in providing the complete postal address of their grandparents. To 
avoid any mistakes, please clearly write the postal address on an envelope (sample attached). Kindly send the 
envelope with your child to submit to their class teacher by October 5th, 2024. In a time when digital 
communication prevails, these handmade letters and drawings will be cherished by grandparents, making their 
day extra special. 

 
Dress-up Theme: "Olden Goldies" 
To make this celebration even more exciting, we are incorporating a dress-up theme: "Olden Goldies." We invite 
all students to dress up as their grandparents might have during earlier times, reflecting the traditional values of 
family and heritage that the UAE holds dear. This is a wonderful way to honor the wisdom and legacy of our 
elders, whose values of respect, care, and community mirror the foundations of Emirati culture. 

 
Moreover, by encouraging children to reuse or repurpose old clothes or accessories for their costumes, we are 
reinforcing the values of sustainability, which are so important in today’s world. Let’s work together to create 
lasting memories while instilling meaningful lessons in our children about respecting tradition and safeguarding 
our planet. 

 
We look forward to your support in making this Grandparents Day a heartfelt celebration that strengthens the 
bond between generations. Your involvement is key to creating a day that your child and their grandparents will 
treasure for years to come. 

 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and participation. 

 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Administration 
  
 

https://forms.gle/zKsRMdZRJUEhH5wE6

